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lSf November 2007 WO214-01 

Re: Technical Amendment Request WO2 14-01 

Dear Mr. O'Donoghue, 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 27th July 2007 in relation to Waste Licence 
Reg. No. WO214-01 and your request for a Technical Amendment in order to revise the 
increase in waste tonnages. 

I have assessed your request for a technical amendment of your licence and all 
supporting documentation. This increase in tonnage cannot be accommodated by way of 
a technical amendment. 

I am to advise you that the Agency rejects your request for a technical amendment, on 
the basis that the proposed change is significant and beyond the terms of a technical 
amendment. The proposed change to the increase in waste tonnages would more 
appropriately be assessed as part of a licence review. Should you wish to commence the 
licence review process please contact the Environmental Licensing Programme for 
further guidance. 

Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Cc; Siobhin McDonnell, Office of Environmental Enforcement 


